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 Memo 
To: The Council on Environmental Quality 

From: Daniel Biron, State Dams Section, Water Planning and Management Division 

CC: Linda Brunza, DEEP, Office of Planning and Program Development 

Date: 11/20/2020 

Re: Post-Scoping Notice for Roraback Pond Dam removal in Harwinton 

Attached please find the Environmental Checklist for the above reference project.  Scoping for 

the project began on February 6, 2018 and ended on March 6, 2018. 

The Department of Energy and Environmental Protection received no comments. 

Since no questions or comments were received and with DEEP’s environmental assessment, an 

Environmental Impact Evaluation is not warranted for this project.  Should you have any 

questions, please contact me at 860-424-3892.  


